
Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am Tom Bruno, disabled Vet with an advanced degree in logistics / economic 

geography.  I am amazed and appalled at the proposed housing legislation.  I am 

writing to voice my negative support to SB458. 

It is apparent the housing industry is paying for the legislation.  If adopted, electric cars 

will not have enough parking spaces to charge the title wave of electric car sales within 

the next three years.   

What Portland is doing is exactly 180 degrees opposite what Europe. Countries are 

doing.  Best thing you can do is get on a plane and see how Denmark, Germany, and 

Sweden are handling high density.  People work in the city, like the VW factory is in 

downtown (middle of the city) where parts arrive on the same transportation 

infrastructure as the people.      https://youtu.be/aQkE0PSfD-g  People live outside the 

city and work in the city. It is more efficient, cheaper, and you are not destroying 

neighborhoods 

I will be glad to review point by point on the illogical language of the legislation.  

 

 

Thomas A. Bruno 

2716 Brackenfern Road,  

Eugene, Oregon, 97403 

Cell 703-402-511 

https://youtu.be/aQkE0PSfD-g

